
 

 

 

 

 

Leah Bojo 

direct dial: (512) 807-2918 

lbojo@drennergroup.com 

 

 

June 3, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Thomas M. Bolt        Via Electronic Delivery  

City Manager 

P.O. Box 387 

Manor, Texas 78653 

Re: Gregg Lane PUD – Planned Unit Development (PUD) Application for the 90.345-acre 

property located at Gregg Lane, Travis County, Texas (the “Property”) 

Dear Mr. Bolt: 

As representatives of the owner of the Property, we respectfully submit the enclosed Planned 

Unit Development Application package. The project is titled Gregg Lane PUD and consists of a 

90.345-acre tract of land.  The Property is located north of Gregg Lane to the west of FM 973.  

 

The proposed development is anticipated to be a mix of commercial use, residential use, and 

publicly accessible open space. The development is planned to include two acres for commercial 

retail development, as well as 264 single-family homes on varying lot sizes to provide diverse 

housing options.  Additionally, the PUD will include a public trail and open space connection from 

north to south, intended to contribute to the City’s long-term plans for Wilbarger Creek. 

 

A future roadway is anticipated to bisect the Property based on the Manor Roadway Map.  

Annexation, zoning, platting, site plan, and building permits are anticipated to be needed in order 

to develop the 90.345 acres.  The site is currently included in a development agreement which 

stipulates that upon submission of any permit the property owner must voluntarily annex into 

the City limits. We are requesting concurrent review of these permits, beginning with this PUD 

application alongside the annexation application.  
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Please let me know if you or your team members require additional information or have any 

questions. Thank you for your time and attention to this project.  
 

 

Sincerely 

 
Leah M. Bojo 

 

 

cc: Scott Dunlop, Development Services Director, City of Manor (via electronic delivery) 


